From: Matthew Allee <matthew@ward43.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 5:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting 

 

Hi Steve,

This email is to report the following gifts were accepted by the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Smith around the holiday season, and made available to the public that stops through our office:

Giftor: CH Robinson

Gift: Gift: a tin of Carol's Cookies, with an approximate value of $36.50
Giftor: Joyce Salsburg
Gift: a tin of chocolate mints, with an approximate value of $12.50
Giftor: Lori Portnoy
Gift: assorted flowers, with an approximate value of $35
Giftor: Jim Kroeger
Gift: mini holiday tree, with an approximate value of $25
Giftor: anonymous
Gift: Danish kringle, with an approximate value of $20
Please let me know if you need any further details on these items.

Many thanks.

Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee 

Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith
